Carl G. Lietzau

4325 Oxbow Court

Ellicott City, MD 21042

410-750-3186

30 Dec 2011

Ginny -

I've enclosed my check for the Class of 62 Scholarship Fund. I was touched by your suggestion that we make this year's contribution in honor of a fallen classmate. As a consequence, I'd like my donation to be in honor of Jim Disney, Jackie Dudzak and Marjorie Mallory. To my knowledge, there were five of us who went to work at NSA as a career and these three have passed. So, this year's donation is in their memory, may they rest in peace.

I'd like to commend you, Barbara, John and others for your thoughtfulness and diligence in establishing and running this initiative. There are few programs as important as those that aid the education of our youth. Thank you.

Happy New Year!